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A Public notice dated 21/10/2020 is being circulated in Public domain 

regarding next date of CTET Exam on 05/11/2020. It is to inform that said 

notice is fake and not issued by CBSE.  

 

All candidates are advised to visit CTET website i.e. www.ctet.nic.in for any 

updation about the next date of CTET Exam. The original circular can be 

seen on the below link: 

https://ctet.nic.in/webinfo/Handler/FileHandler.ashx?i=File&ii=628&iii=Y. 

  


